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You don't often get email from plant.enquiries@bu-uk.co.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sir/Madam,
Many thanks for your letter you sent GTC recently in regard to the DCO for M60/M62/M66
Simister Island Interchange Scheme.
I can confirm that GTC has no existing assets or interest in the land included within the
order limits of this project. Therefore GTC has no objections to this project.
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully,
William Price
Project Officer

E gtc-uk.co.uk
T 
W www.gtc-uk.co.uk

NOTE:
This E-Mail originates from BUUK Infrastructure, Synergy House, Woolpit Business Park, Woolpit,
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk, IP30 9UP 
VAT Number: GB688 8971 40. Registered No: 08246423. 
DISCLAIMER
The information in this E-Mail and in any attachments is confidential and may be privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient, please destroy this message, delete any copies held on your system and
notify the sender immediately. You should not retain, copy or use this E-Mail for any purpose, nor
disclose all or any part of its content to any other person. Whilst we run antivirus software on Internet
E-Mails, we are not liable for any loss or damage. The recipient is advised to run their own up to date
antivirus software. 
Thank you
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